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July 24, 2019 

 

QUESTIONS FROM CONTRACTORS/SUBCONTRACTORS AND CORRESPONDING RESPONSES 

 

Please recognize the following requests for information: 

 
1) Question: Does the Town take excess material from reclaiming? 

 

Response: Excess material from reclaiming operations can be delivered by the contractor 

to the DPW site on Spring Street. No additional payment will be made for the 

removal or delivery of the excess material. 

 

 

2) Question: Who removes bituminous curbs prior to reclaiming? Where will the curbs  

  be disposed? 
 

Response: The Borough will be responsible to remove the bituminous curbing prior to 

reclaiming operations, If the contractor is required to remove the curbing 

the additional cost shall be determined at that time.  
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